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CPMA

“Managing counterparty risk across different financial product types and widely

used industry master agreements is a goal that should be pursued to reduce financial

system risk. The enclosed standardized Cross-Product Master Agreement provides

one tool that may be useful towards achieving this goal. Market participants should

take note of this initiative and consider using the Cross-Product Master Agreement

where appropriate, keeping in mind that the requirements for netting may differ

from jurisdiction to jurisdiction.”

Cross-Product Master Agreement
February 16, 2000


